
My name is Virginia Tovar, and I’m so excited to be your
child’s Spanish teacher. I was born and raised in Valladolid,
Spain, so my first language is Spanish. I moved to
Washington six years ago and this is my first year here at
CHA. I’m excited about all the Spanish we are going to be
learning and all the fun activities planned for the year. 
Our goal is to awaken an interest in Spanish through a fun,
interactive, and engaging environment. Students will learn to
communicate in Spanish through the spoken and written
language. They will gain knowledge and understanding of
Spanish culture, as well as develop insight into the nature of
language by comparing Spanish and English. I look forward
to partnering with you and working with your child. 

Please feel free to reach out to me anytime:
vtovar@chestnuthillacademy.com

¡Muchas gracias!

Dear CHA families,

Señorita Tovar

¡Bienvenidos a la 
clase de Español!



Welcome to Spanish class!


